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Highlights 
 

 
 
Announcement:  Need to have CalOMS Log-on information to the State by this Friday, 
so please send in as soon as possible if you have not already sent in. 
 
ADP Bulletin – Criteria for Discharge Treatment Clients 
 
Dennis gave the providers a handout of the ADP Bulletin #10-04 giving minimum 
criteria for discharge for successful/unsuccessful completion.  He also informed providers 
of a potential problem with DMC billings for NTP services for Phase II.  There is a 
billing requirement to submit to other health care coverage prior to submitting to DMC.  
You will need to check to see if client has other coverage first and bill. 
 
Completion Rates 
 
Passed out to providers the last quarter of completion rate.  Reports findings are providers 
need to retain clients better.  Will be conducting a 9 month check to see if rates are 
better/worse.  Will be asking to use poverty base as a factor at State level. 
 
Open Admissions 
 
Still have a open admissions that are too high.  Need to have them closed. 
 
Prop. 36 Referrals 
 
Still some funds available but referrals are winding down.  Funding is expected to run out 
mid April. 


